
8520 Dayton Pike
Soddy Daisy, TN 37379
423.305.7494 (phone)
423.305.7496 (fax)
www.ivyacademychattanooga.com

Dear Ivy Steward,

Congratulations! The board and staff of Ivy Academy are excited to welcome you to Ivy
Academy. We look forward to an exciting 2023/2024 school year!

A great way to familiarize your family with our campus is through Camp Ivy. We have many
programs for all ages!

Please visit our school website starting in June for updated information about summer reading,
uniform sales, supply lists, medical forms, and Back-to-School events.

Once again, congratulations on your decision to attend Ivy Academy! We welcome you to the
Ivy Academy family, and we look forward to an exciting year ahead.

If you have further questions, please contact Brooke Arnold at the school’s main office or
through email at barnold@ivyacademychattanooga.com.

Show the world that you chose Ivy!
We have yard signs we would love for you to display at
your residence that say “On the Trail to Ivy.” They are
available for pick up during business hours in our
Scholars Building. Stop by and pick yours up soon. This
is a great way to celebrate joining the Ivy Community!
Reach out to us if you need help picking yours up.

http://www.ivyacademychattanooga.com
http://www.ivyacademychattanooga.com/campivy
http://www.ivyacademychattanooga.com/
mailto:vschlabritz@ivyacademychattanooga.com




Thank you for choosing Ivy!

Sincerely,

Ivy Academy Admissions


